
 

 

The Association Board has recently filed for a permit to 

destroy and remove the Canada Geese nests and eggs. 

Hopefully this will help our community rid the nuisance of 

these irritating and overwhelming pests. 

Board members will be collectively scouring the grounds to 

locate these nests.  The nests and eggs will be marked to 

help keep track of these because it’s mandatory that a 

report be filed on how many nests/eggs are removed and 

destroyed.   

Please help us with this problem by reporting any nests or 

eggs that you see to the following email: 

sutterscove@gmail.com or contact a board member. 

 

Thank you for your help and hopefully the grounds will have 

fewer Canada Geese in the future. 
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